
The Clark Coop Meeting via Zoom

June 1, 2020 @ 7pm


Attendees: 

Chris & Kristin Clark + the kids

Jeffrey & Renee Dallas (14699 W. 142nd Ct)

Rodney Miller (14375 W. 142nd St)

Roger & Rita Crawford (14363 W. 142nd Terr)


Introduction - Chris and Kristin introduce themselves and their kids.


Intent - Kristin explains the intention behind having hens - and the kids excitedly explained the 
type of hens (golden comets) we will be getting, that they produce on average 1 egg per day, 
and then showed off the contract they made with mom and dad to maintain the hens and their 
coop.


Maps - Chris explained where on our property the coop + run will be located, maintenance, 
etc.


Questions -

Rita: “Not so much a question so much as we are excited for chickens in our area!”

Jeffrey: “All sounds good, only question we had was if you’d have a rooster” - our oldest 
(Emerson) quickly pipe’d up and explained that we cannot have a rooster and if any of our 
chicks turn out to be roosters we will move them to a friend’s farm in Ottawa.


Final - Chris & I explained there’d be a city meeting on June 20th if they’d like to attend. 
Confirmed they would be receiving certified letters but that in the letter they already got it had 
the date, time, and location for the city hall meeting. No further questions, everyone is excited 
and zero complaints.


Meeting ended @ 7:20p



